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Questions and Responses 
 

Q) Are you looking for an established provider?   
A) We are looking for a LME-MCO to respond and they must have a provider selected 
and ready to work with them on this project. The provider must be in good standing and 
be willing to do the readiness assessment work with the High Fidelity Wraparound 
Training Program. 

 


